
Greetings! 
 

The YCDTC banquet committee would like to remind all attendees about the 

Rainbow Bridge memorial table that is set up every year.  We welcome you to bring photos of 

you beloved dogs to display on the Rainbow Bridge table.  This special table will be set up for 

you to share pictures of your cherished dogs, so all can share in the celebration of their lives.  

Please join us in honoring our furry companions who have given so much to us and crossed the 

Rainbow Bridge, where they wait for us. 

 

 “It came to me that every time I lose a dog they take a piece of my heart with them. And every 

new dog that comes into my life gifts me with a piece of their heart. If I live long enough, all the 

components of my heart will be dog, and I will become as generous and loving as they ...” 

Author unknown 
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